
Tuesday, April 13, 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians,   

   

I want to thank you for your continued support of Columbia Elementary School.   

   

As you know, you received a letter Friday outlining how our school, along with all 

schools in Davis School District and across the state, are adhering to a standing 

state public health order regarding face masks. That order remains in effect until 

June 15, 2021.    

   

Parent and student support of that public health order was fantastic yesterday as it 

has been throughout the year.  It mirrors what the response has been to our “The 

Big Five” — hygiene etiquette, staying home when sick, wearing face coverings, 

physical distancing when possible, and cleaning and disinfecting — since the start 

of the school year.    

   

Educating students during a COVID-19 pandemic is challenging, but we’ve been 

able to do that with your continued help. Once again, it’s an indication to me about 

the great community with whom I have the honor to work.    

   

Sincerely,    

 

 

 Dr. Darryl Denhalter, Principal 

 


